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You’re invited to have your say on the Project Direction for the 10 Terminal and Parklands Renewal  
at Middle Head, Headland Park.

The Harbour Trust is in the planning stages of a project that will create a contemporary place for the community 
featuring:

•	 Heritage buildings re-imagined and activated for community and commercial uses
•	� Additional parkland with views over Middle Harbour, created through the demolition of three barrack buildings 
•	 An easy-grade path around the precinct
•	 Story telling of the place’s multi-layered heritage

The Harbour Trust is inviting feedback from 18 November to 16 December 2020.

Consultation documents are available to view online at harbourtrust.gov.au or in hardcopy (during office hours) at:

•	 Harbour Trust Office (Building 28 Best Avenue, Mosman)  
•	 Barry O’Keefe (Mosman) Library (605 Military Road, Spit Junction) 

People with special needs may contact (02) 8969 2100 for assistance accessing the consultation documentation.

10 Terminal and Parklands Renewal – Project Direction

Have Your Say:  
10 Terminal, Middle Head

All feedback received will be treated as public documents. Feedback on the Project Direction will inform the development of a more detailed proposal.  
The community will have an opportunity to provide feedback on the proposal in 2021.

Have Your Say
To have your say on the Project Direction:
•	 Take our survey at harbourtrust.gov.au
•	 Email your feedback to consulttrust@harbourtrust.gov.au 
•	� Write to Sydney Harbour Federation Trust,  

PO Box 607, Mosman NSW 2088.

Drop-in Information Sessions
To speak with a Harbour Trust planner or view  
the consultation documents, come along to one  
of our drop-in sessions which will be held near  
Middle Head Café (1110 Middle Head Road, Mosman).

•	 Saturday 28 November, 10am – 2pm
•	� Wednesday 2 December, 11am – 1pm  

& 5pm – 7pm

To find out more, visit harbourtrust.gov.au or scan the QR code.


